
 

 

 

 

BY EMAIL AND RESS 

 

February 6, 2024 

 

Nancy Marconi  

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319  

Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

 

Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. – EB-2022-0200 – 2024 Rebasing 

 

I represent the Green Energy Coalition (“GEC”) in the above proceeding. I am writing to request 

that David Poch be re-added to the distribution list for this proceeding and the remaining phases 

as a consultant for GEC. Mr. Poch had requested to be kept on the distribution list in his letter of 

December 15, 2023, but it appears that his email has been removed. 

 

Yours truly, 

Amanda Montgomery 

 

 

Cc/ All parties to the proceeding 

Elson 
Advocacy 

Elson Advocacy  
Professional Corporation  

Amanda@ElsonAdvocacy.ca 
1062 College St., Toronto, ON   M6H 1A9  

tel:  647 250-7338 
fax:  416 763-5435 

 


